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LETTER OF INTENT | Park Sun Shade Approval

October 27, 2017
To: Tim Waln, Sr. Parks Manager

Tradewinds Park

Dear Tim,

In celebration of our 25" Anniversary, Joe DiMaggio Children’s Hospital is looking to extend a helping hand in
improving overall health in the community by donating Sun Shades to a variety of parks and schools within
Broward County. On behalf of Joe DiMaggio Children’s Hospital, this Letter of Intent requests approval for the
installation of a red Sun Shade structure on the existing structure at Tradewinds Park Pony Ring area. Total

value: $21,437.50.

The project deadline is December 1, 2017 or sooner as the Sun Shade is ready for installation upon approval and
permit receipt. For any questions, please contact Starmark representatives, Karen Deryk (954.874.9065) or Tiana
Driscoll (954.874.9057) or JOCH representative, Theresa Garcia (954.276.1238).

Shane Strum, MHS Senior VP of Marketing & Communications
Selima Khan, MHS Vice President of Marketing & Communications
Milin Espino, JOCH Director of Community Relations

Theresa Garcia, JDCH Community Liaison

Jacqui Hartnett, President of Starmark International

Karen Deryk, Starmark Production Manager

Tiana Driscoll, Starmark Account Manager

Thank you,

Jacqui Hartnett



